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MARCH 16, 2009 

THE PRESIDENTS REPORT AND DUES APPEAL 

As we begin our third year of the Association, I proudly look back over the successes of the last two years and look forward 

to the challenges of the next year. I am most proud of the cordial working relationship we have with the entire Orleans 

Marina staff and would like to compliment them for their professionalism and organization in these post Katrina and post 

Levee Board times. 

At our recent general membership meeting the Board was increased by two members and all of the previous Board 

members were re-elected to another term. Please join me in welcoming Jack Hudson and Chris Lawler to your Board. 

The intent for 2009 is to increase membership and promote the marina family through numerous venues including a dock 

side bar b que and open boat party this spring, a rendezvous on the lake at the old Pontchartrain Beach during the 

summer and to purchase and install an ice machine at the marina for the exclusive use of the OMTA members as well as 

continuing our monthly visits with the marina management to discuss your emails and issues; please keep them coming. 

There are also plans to offer a Greek Islands cruise to members at an attractive price and with the Association receiving a 

percentage of the profits. 

If you are already a member it is now time to renew your membership. If you are not yet a member, please accept our 

invitation to join and take advantage of an association with the OMTA and your fellow boaters.  Enclosed you will find an 

application and “2009 DUES APPEAL”.  Current members please return your check and note any changes to your 

information on the application. If you are not yet a member, please join and enjoy the camaraderie and benefits of the 

OMTA and become a part of what Lake Pontchartrain and the Orleans Marina have to offer. 

On behalf of the entire board , I would like to thank you for your support and for the opportunity to serve the association 

and cordially invite you join us in making your marina a safer and more inviting place to be. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

Robert Garrity,  

PRESIDENT OMTA 


